

## Chicago

Pediatric Specialty Care

Orthopaedics Plastic Surgery/Cleft Lip and Palate Rehabilitation/Spinal Cord Injury

Shriners Hospitals for Children-Chicago 2211 North Oak Park Avenue

Chicago, IL 60707-3392 Main Tel: 773.622.5400 Main Fax: 773.385.5453 www.shrinershospitals.org

June 14, 2019

Western Loss Association 9 Mirta Cir Lemont, IL 60439-8500

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your generous gift of \$7,500.00 given 6/13/2019 to Shriners Hospitals for Children<sup>®</sup>, for its Chicago location.

Our staff is dedicated to improving the lives of children by providing pediatric specialty care, conducting innovative research, and offering outstanding educational programs for medical professionals. Children, up to age 18, receive care for orthopaedic conditions, rehabilitation/spinal cord injuries, and cleft lip, palate and craniofacial needs, regardless of the families' ability to pay.

Your caring and generosity has the power to change lives — and let kids get back to just being kids!

If you need to reach us for any reason about your donation or would like to talk about other ways you can support the Chicago Shriners Hospital, please contact our Donor Relations Office at (773) 385-5451.

Thank you for being part of our Shriners Hospitals for Children family.

Warmest wishes.

Mark Niederpruem, FACHE

Administrator



June 18, 2019

## Chicago

Pediatric Specialty Care

Orthopaedics Plastic Surgery/Cleft Lip and Palate Rehabilitation/Spinal Cord Injury

Shriners Hospitals for Children-Chicago

2211 North Oak Park Avenue Chicago, IL 60707-3392 Main Tel: 773.622.5400 Main Fax: 773.385.5453 www.shrinershospitals.org

Mr. Harry Dubnick, President Western Loss Association c/o Theresa Noska 9 Mirta Circle Lemont, IL 60439-8500

Dear Mr. Dubnick:

On behalf of everyone at Shriners Hospitals for Children – Chicago, thank you for your very generous donation on behalf of the Western Loss Association. Please extend our thanks to everyone involved in this effort. I hope you had a great day of golf and a birdie on every hole.

Donations like these are key to our mission: assisting children with special medical needs. On an annual basis, we have over 16,000 patient visits here in Chicago for orthopedic conditions, spinal cord injuries, and cleft lip and palate issues. Your generosity allows us to continue to offer our services regardless of any family's ability to pay. We thank you for being a partner with us in the welfare of these children.

If you have any questions or would like to contact me directly, please contact me via email at <a href="mailto:mai

Sincerely,

Mark McCauley

**Development Officer** 

Michaelez